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Introductions were made and the purpose of the committee was reviewed. Action items 
from the Association Executives Forum are brought to this committee for the possible 
recommendation to the Board of Directors.  
 
As a follow up to the February meeting and the request to have NYSAR provide a 
repository of Code of Ethics training providers, the NAR Directors voted to require 
Boards and Associations to in addition to their own training or NAR training if using an 
outside provider, establish a partnership with a school or entity that is willing to provide 
code of ethics training courses. Such partners must provide Boards and Associations the 
names of REALTORS who took the class.   
 
The working group for proposed brokers summit will meet to develop a proposal for 
training brokers and office managers. The proposal will be sent to Duncan for his review. 
The group states that they should be ready with the proposal in roughly 4-5 weeks.  
 
NYSAR’s PAG is reviewing videos to deal with training. The PAG is expected to have final 
recommendations shortly. 
Concerns about how members act outside of a real estate transactions, particularly 
social media issues and fair housing is a topic of concern. With additional training 
necessary. 
 
Recommendations for an AE representative on committees and the AE Advisory 
Committee are to be sent to Patrick to forward on the NYSAR Leadership. 


